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Letter to

Bonner Scholar Applicants


Dear Earlham Applicant,

We are excited to know that you are seriously considering joining the Earlham College community! Earlham has a rich history of engaging students in service and social issues. The Bonner Scholars Program is a vehicle by which students continue that legacy and dedicate themselves not only to service but also to making connections between their community experiences and their academic pursuits. On behalf of the Bonner Scholars Program, we would like to invite you to consider applying for this exceptional service learning scholarship. In doing so, you are taking the first step to joining a diverse group of dedicated individuals who are striving to make a difference. 

The Bonner Scholarship provides financial support for those students who demonstrate financial need and a commitment to service. 

Earlham College is one of 25 colleges and universities nation-wide honored to host a Bonner Scholars Program. Each year, 15 first-year students are selected to participate in the four-year scholarship program. Bonner Scholars commit to an average of 10 hours of service a week. These hours are made up mainly of time spent serving at a community agency of the scholar’s choosing, but also from activities such as in-service workshops, training sessions, and retreats that address pertinent issues and teach valuable, transferable skills. Bonner Scholars will receive a total of $2100 during each academic year which goes directly towards tuition reduction. Bonner Scholars also participate in two summer service placements at nonprofit organizations in the U.S. or abroad. Scholars receive $1500 in summer scholarship support upon completion of summer service and up to $1000 to cover summer living expenses. Upon four years of successful completion of the Bonner Program, the Bonner Foundation awards $1600 toward loan reduction. 

We have attached an application for the scholarship, and a recommendation form. The application deadline is March 15. In order to further expedite the process, you are welcome to fax your application materials directly to the Admissions Office at (765) 983-1560 
or e-mail them to nancyf@earlham.edu. We will notify students once we have made our decision. 

If you have any questions or concerns, e-mail Jana Schroeder at schroja1@earlham.edu or visit Earlham’s Bonner Scholar Web site at www.earlham.edu/~bonner/main.html for more information on: local service opportunities, student profiles, and activities, as well as downloadable copies of the application and recommendation form. We hope you will join us as we work together, “Changing the World through Service.” 

Sincerely,
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Marie Nicholson






Jana Schroeder
Senior Associate Dean of Admissions



Bonner Scholars Program Coordinator

